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Anisotropy in Cosmic Ray Arrival Directions Observed by the
Telescope Array BENJAMIN STOKES, University of Utah, TELESCOPE AR-
RAY COLLABORATION — The Telescope Array cosmic ray observatory has now
accumulated more than five years of data. For ultra-high energy cosmic rays, this
has resulted in an event set several times larger than what was previously available
for the Northern Hemisphere. Ongoing arrival direction anisotropy searches include
correlation to astrophysical catalogs, harmonic analysis, and point sources. Current
results will be presented.
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